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Closure of Notice of Proposed Amendment for DCP 2024-015 – AMC1 145.A.30(f) and 
DASPMAN Volume 3 Chapter 8 

 
DASA wishes to advise that Notice of Proposed Amendment (NPA) for DASR Change Proposal 
(DCP) 2024-015 is now closed.   
 
NPA for DCP 2024-015 advised proposed amendments to DASR 145.A.30(f) Acceptable Means 
of Compliance (AMC) associated with qualification standards for personnel who conduct 
composite repairs, as well as amendments to complementary DASPMAN Volume 3 content.  
 
A single response was to the NPA was received that suggested editorial and grammatical 
improvements only – all of which were incorporated.  As such, no Commend Response 
Document will be produced for this NPA. 
 
Closed NPAs are available from the DASA Policy Development Webpage 
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